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Bring Your Own Fizz

Terms & Conditions — Sandown Park Racecourse 2019

Ticket holders are permitted to bring one bottle of sparkling wine, Prosecco,
Champagne or sparkling soft drink per person into the racecourse.

Only bottles 75cl and smaller will be allowed and all other drinks are exempt from this
offer.

Ticket holders must have entered the racecourse by 12.30pm if bringing their own
bottle. Anyone entering the racecourse after this time will not be permitted to bring
their own drink, unless bringing the permitted quantity of alcohol when following the
picnic policy (see no. 8).

Additional liqueur, fruit and syrups are not permitted in with the beverages.

Glass cups or flutes are not permitted inside the racecourse and customers are
encouraged to bring their own reusable plastic cups. The racecourse will provide
plastic flutes if required.

All personal beverages must be consumed in the Grandstand or Picnic Area. If
customers are Premier Enclosure ticket holders, drinks must be consumed or
disposed of before entering the Premier Enclosure.

This offer is exclusive to General Admission ticket holders and does not apply to
guests of hospitality restaurants or private boxes.

Our picnic policy is applicable as usual and picnics are only permitted in the Picnic
Area. If you are bringing your own bottle this will count as your personal drink
allowance as part of your picnic. A limited quantity of beer and wine is still accepted
in this area as an alternative per the Picnic Policy, if brought with the required
amount of food.



